
T H E  H A P P E N I N G S  

July 15 - Cypress Mill Officer 

Elections & General Meeting, 

Hill Country Bible Church, 

Rm # 2.120 
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N A T I O N A L  N I G H T  O U T  

D A T E S  O F  I N T E R E S T  

A T T E N T I O N  L A D I E S  O F  C Y P R E S S  M I L L  

P E C  E A S E M E N T  C L E A R I N G  C O M I N G  S O O N  

other foliage around pad-mounted 

transformers. This 
Continued on back... 

All are welcome to join us at the next Cypress Mill meeting.  The meeting will be held 

on Tuesday July 15 from 7-8:30pm at the Hill Country Bible Church on the 2nd floor 

in room number 2.120.  To find the room, enter the church at the northwest lobby 

doors (the entrance with the portico that faces north).  In the lobby, there is an 

elevator to the left, take it to the 2nd floor.  Signs will direct you to 2.120.  We will 

have officer elections, discuss budgetary planning, and entryway maintenance. If you 

are interested in an officer position, email us at cypressmill@hotmail.com  We would 

also like to discuss the National Night Out and would like someone to volunteer to 

help out in organizing a neighborhood wide event.  Thanks again to those who have 

helped out at the Easter Egg Hunt this year, it was a big success.  We had almost 40 

kids show up to gather up all of the eggs. 

See you at the next meeting. 

This year the City of Cedar Park has 

elected to celebrate National Night Out 

on the first Tuesday of October 2014 

(October 7). Cedar Park strongly 

supports the citizen's recommendation to 

move the National Night Out celebration 

to a month which has traditionally been a 

lot cooler. We are hoping that streets/

blocks will choose a leader to help 

organize NNO for their area.  We 

We are in need of 4 ladies to join our 

Bunco Club. We play on the 4th 

Thursday of each month. We rotate 

homes and start around 6:45 p.m. We 

are usually done around 9:15 p.m. 

Cost is $5.00 each month that goes into 

a pot. There are 3 different ways of 

winning. We have a lot of fun and this is 

an opportunity to meet different friends in 

FROM PEC: In areas with underground 

electric service, do not plant shrubs or 

Cypress Mill.  We are also in need of 

subs.  Subs do not have to live in 

Cypress Mill.  We usually serve 

munchies and dessert midway through 

the evening. Please call or email me if 

you are interested in joining, we would 

love to have you. 

Pat Watts, 512-258-2007 

pattywatts60@yahoo.com  

encourage each street/block to cookout 

and talk with neighbors about safety.  

Maybe choose a safe house for children 

if their parents are not home in an 

emergency situation.  This is a great way 

to meet new neighbors and eat great 

food.  If you would like to coordinate a 

neighborhood wide event for NNO, 

please contact us at 

cypressmill@hotmail.com  



Website: 

www.main.org/cmna 

CYPRESS MILL 

NIEGHBORHOOD 

ASSOCATION 

The  Cypress Mill News is a 

Quarterly Publication. 

Email: 

cypressmill@hotmail.com 

S M A L L  P E T  H O M E  S E R V I C E  P E C  C O N T I N U E D . . .  

N E W S L E T T E R  S P O N S O R S  

We thank this quarters newsletter sponsors:   Cerretha Rose with Realty Austin, 512-496-8177 and  

 John Watts with Keller Williams, 512-346-3550 

foliage will make repair or maintenance work difficult for 

PEC crews.  

PEC crews will be clearing shrubs in Cypress Mill over the 

next few weeks to adhere to the following outlines as 

described below on the  PEC website.  Please go here for 

more information:   

http://www.pec.coop/Home/LocalInvolvement/

PowerandSafety/LandscapingTips.aspx 

I provide pet service in your home. I will come by to 

feed, water or walk your pet if need be.  Prices 

based on number of pets, distance to your home and 

number of visits per day. Please call me at 512-258-

2007 or by e-mail: pattywatts60@yahoo.com for 

more information. I am bonded and insured.   

Pat Watts-Cypress Mill resident 

Your neighborhood association has a goal to preserve 

the integrity, safety and community spirit that prevails in 

our neighborhood today.  It provides a format where 

critical issues can be addressed and solutions found. 

We ask each and every household to join or renew their 

membership annually to enable us to continue improving 

the integrity and quality of life in our neighborhood. 

The $25 annual membership dues per household is a 

small amount to invest in keeping your neighborhood 

alive.  Please fill out the application below and send it 

with your dues today! 

We accept three forms of payments for dues:  Cash, 

check, or PayPal.  When paying by cash or check, 

complete the form below and mail it to the address at the 

bottom of the page with your cash or check.  When 

paying your dues using PayPal, you do not have to mail 

the form below.  Simply visit the CMNA home page or 

membership page and click on the donate link.   

R E N E W  Y O U R  C M N A  M E M B E R S H I P  T O D A Y !  

Name:  ____________________________________________     Phone:  _________________      Date __________ 

Address:  ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

I wish to be notified via email of CMNA meetings and events.   Email:  ____________________________________ 

Suggestions for CMNA:  __________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dues are $25 per Calendar Year     Method of Payment:  Cash     Check (Make checks payable to CMNA) 

Bring dues to a CMNA meeting or send to: CMNA Membership 

      2503 Goldfinch Drive 

      Cedar Park TX 78613 


